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May 29, 2020 

Ms. Debra A Howland 

Executive Director and Secretary 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

RE: DT 20-083 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Enclosed for filing with the Commission are an original and two copies of the revised Intrastate 

Access Tariff to be effective July 1, 2020. This filing is in conformance with the FCC's Universal 

Service and lntercarrier Compensation Transformation proceeding reducing the terminating 

End Office rate to bill-and-keep ($0.0000). 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Karen Wante 

Vice President 

Enc. 

171 Mount Washington Hotel Road• Bretton Woods• New Hampshire• 03575 


